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MILL BAY GARDEN CLUB  

NEWSLETTER 

Next Meeting  

October 28, 2014 

The October meeting of the Mill Bay 

Garden Club will take place on 

Tuesday, October 28th at 7  PM at the 

Mill Bay Community League Hall -  

1001 Shawnigan Mill Bay Road. 

The doors  open at 6:30 pm to 

provide you with the opportunity to 

check out the Club library and plant 

sale table, buy your raffle tickets, put 

your exhibits on the brag table and 

socialize.  This is a great little garden 

club that is very social.  

   Website: www.millbaygardenclub.com    Email: mbgcnewsletter@gmail.com 

OCTOBER 2014 

 

October Brag 

Table Theme 

FALL FIREWORKS 

 

With plant and flower identification and commentary 

provided by Barb Kohlman, the Brag Table is a great 

part of our monthly meetings.  It’s a fun and 

interactive way to share what’s going on in your 

garden without having 150 club members trying to find 

parking outside of your house.  The bonus is a prize 

awarded randomly to one of the monthly participants 

in this program.  If you’ve never participated, give it a 

fling, be it flower, vegetable or fungus  

OCTOBER SPEAKER: 

Paul Wurz: 

Some Help Growing 

Rhododendrons 

May Kitchen Duties:  

Dianne Regan 

1 litre of 2% milk: 

Anela Witherspoon 

Cookies/ Goodies: 

Gwen Redcliffe, Marie Cooke, Pauline Dueck 

Kitchen Helpers: 

Celine Eggleston, Deb Tustin 

Set up /  Clean Up: 

Barb Juurlink, Bernie Juurlink, Kathy Code 

Remember to bring your mug! 

  

DON’T 

FORGET! 

BRING YOUR 

MUG FOR THE BREAK 
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IT’S MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL TIME 

Please remember that membership dues need to be paid by the 

October Meeting.  Membership is very reasonably priced at $10 .  

Your dues go toward running the club, paying for speakers and   the 

donation to local charities at the end of the year.  Another bonus of 

membership is receiving the newsletter and notifications of upcoming 

events.  Remember $10 Cash Please.  Thank  you! 

Vice President’s 

Report 

Joy Story 

This Month’s Speaker: 

“Some  H e l p  w i t h  G row i ng 

Rhododendrons”  

with Paul Wurz, Hidden Acres 

Rhododendrons 

Paul and Lynn Wurz are the owners of Hidden Acres Rhododendrons 

Garden and Nursery in Campbell River.  They started their hobby 

farm in 1998, and their mission is to make as many of the new and 

specialty rhododendrons available to rhodo fanatics as possible. They 

select "cuttings" from their best rhodos and propagate 

approximately 1,500 young rhodos each year.   

 

Paul just completed his third term as President of the North Island 

Rhododendron Society. 

 

To learn more about Hidden Acres Rhododendrons, visit their website 

at http://hiddenacresrhodos.com/  

CHRISTMAS POTLUCK  

DECEMBER 9TH 2014 

Mark your calendars! This year the Christmas 

Party is on December 9th at the Mill Bay 

Community League Hall.  Doors open at 5:30 , 

to allow you time to set up your table and 

potluck item.  Dinner begins at 6:00.  There will be more information 

in the November Newsletter. Bring your family, they are all welcome! 

http://hiddenacresrhodos.com/gallery_rhodos.php
http://hiddenacresrhodos.com/
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Gardening Tips 

By Barb Kohlman, Master Gardener 

 Tips October - November 2014 

 

 Have you planted your bulbs yet?    Now is the perfect time. 

 

 There is still time to plant container grown trees and shrubs, or 

even move some established specimens.    Try not to compact 

the soil. 

 

 Roses deadheaded, old leaves destroyed to prevent the spread of 

disease. 

 

 Spread an application of lime around roses and lilacs and scratch 

into the soil. 

 

 Fill your containers with evergreen shrubs or winter pansies.  I 

have planted layers of bulbs in a pot and topped with small 

pansies.   You can even buy bags of bulbs with the guesswork 

done for you. 

 

 Garlic should be planted now. 

 

 All tools should be cleaned, wooden handles oiled, and stored for 

the winter----maybe!!!!!!!!! we could still be gardening in 

December! 

 

 Mulch your beds with leaves to stop winter rain compaction or 

erosion. 

 

 Take some cuttings of your favourite pelargoniums and winter 

them over as young plants in a cool place. 

Library Report  Janice Rose 

Please, please, please check your book shelves at home! There are 
several overdue books going back to last February. If you have 

used our library please make an extra effort to check those hiding 
spots. This is the your last chance before I make an embarrassing 

phone call.   

New books for our MBGC library will be purchased at the gardening 

conference hosted by the Victoria Master Gardening Association on 
January 31, 2015. There is such a wealth of superb and interesting 

publications for sale at this conference that the wait will be worth it!  
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Here is the list of Plants that September’s Speaker , 

Carmen Varcoe provided. 
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Seeds of Diversity Gala Anniversary 
Sunday October 26, 2014          9:30-3:00 

Fernwood Community Centre, 1240 Gladstone Av 

Victoria, BC 

Join Canada's Heritage seed saving organization, Seeds of Diversity, as we celebrate our 

30th anniversary. Pre-registration is required, except for the last hour, which is free to 

the public. See http://www.seeds.ca/register for registration.  

 

Choose between two workshops. Workshop #1, Basic Seed Saving, is led by Michelle 

Smith, board member and Bauta seed extension agent, Atlantic Canada. It is sponsored 

by "Seeds of Victoria." Workshop #2, Roundtable Discussion Regarding the Current Seed 

Movement, for Seed Companies and other interested individuals, is led by our Executive 

Director, Bob Wildfong. It is sponsored by "Metchosin Seeds". 

 

Then enjoy our luncheon, catered by local firm "Little Piggy," sourcing local and fresh 

ingredients. Visit the seed exchange table and seed vendor booths, which are open all 

day.  

 

Listen to our well-known guest speaker, Linda Gilkeson, whose topic is Year Round 

Harvest. Buy a book from her and get an autograph! 

 

9:30 Opening and Seed Vendors 

10:00 Workshops: choose Seed Saving or Roundtable Discussion for Seed Companies  

11:30 Annual General Meeting 

12:00 Gala Luncheon 

  

Do you have a Facebook Account? 

If so, we need a little help . . . 

One of the topics at the Fall Meeting tomorrow is about using Facebook to promote club 
activities and keep in touch with members. 
 
We have set up a Facebook page for the BC Council of Garden Clubs, and we are asking you 
to 'Like' us. 
 
Our Facebook page is at facebook.com/bcgardenclubs or search for us as BC Council of 
Garden Clubs.  
 
Or better still - Friend us using the link on this page! 
 
Your assistance with this would be very much appreciated. 

http://www.seeds.ca/register
http://facebook.com/bcgardenclubs
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Compost Education Centre 
1216 North Park Street Victoria, BC  

250-386-WORM(9676) 

Go to the following for upcoming classes: 

http://compost.bc.ca/ 

http://compost.bc.ca/
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List of upcoming events at the HCP: 
For more details visit http://hcp.ca/events/ 

Or phone 250-479-6162 
 
Date/Time/Event 

Nov 01, 2014  1:00 pm - 4:00 pm  What is that Mushroom?!  

 

Nov 02, 2014  9:30 am - 5:00 pm   Cattail Lidded Basket Workshop  

 

Nov 06, 2014  7:00 pm   Horticulture Technician Certificate Info Session  

 

Nov 09, 2014  1:00 pm - 4:00 pm   Medicinal Plants Workshop  

 

Nov 15, 2014  10:00 am - 4:00 pm   Watercolor Workshop  

 

Nov 19, 2014  All Day    ‘Quirks and Quarks’ is coming to the HCP!  

 

Nov 20, 2014  12:00 am   Every 3rd Thursday free entrance to the gardens  

 

Nov 22, 2014  9:30 am - 12:30 pm   Holiday Wreath Making  

 

Dec 06, 2014  9:30 am - 5:00 pm   Hexagonal Woven Basket Workshop  

 

Dec 06, 2014  10:00 am - 12:00 pm   Holiday Door Sprays 

http://hcp.ca/events/C:/Users/User/Documents/Adobe
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